
Or you may fill out the payment envelope from the picture
flyer that was sent home. Have your student bring the
payment envelope to the photographer on picture day.
Additional flyers are available in the school office.

Thursday, September 14, 2023

Dear Parents,

Don’t forget that Picture Day is coming soon!
Your school Picture Day is scheduled for:

Don’t forget to place your order for school pictures.
You may preorder online at www.kaiserstudio.com
using the school ID code:

2324WASHING


